
D & L Construction Co., Inc. 
P. O. BOX 810 

Cooper Landing, Alaska  99572 
(907) 262-6160 
(907) 262-6163 

dlconst.smith@gmail.com 
 

May 23, 2022 
 
 
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
144 N. Binkley Street 
Soldotna, Alaska  99669 
 
Attn:  Johni Blankenship, Borough Clerk 
 
Re: Appeal of MAYOR’S DECISION ON APPEAL dated May 18, 2022  
 Roads Department, RFP22-044, Summer & Winter Road Maintenance, West Region, Unit 6 
 
Dear Madame Clerk, 
In accordance with the KPB Code of Ordinances 5.28.320 G, we hereby appeal the MAYOR’S DECISION 
ON APPEAL dated May 18, 2022 to the Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly.  Please confirm receipt of 
this appeal. 
 
It is our understanding that this letter meets the requirements of notice to the KPB Assembly and that 
you will then establish certain dates and schedules for written statements and submission of evidence.  
If that is not the case please let us know as soon as possible.  If you have any questions please call me at 
(907) 398-4284. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
D & L CONSTRUCTION CO., INC. 

 
Larry L. Smith 
President 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  



   
 
  
 
 
 
  


